
his holiday season, Duravant has made a donation on behalf 

of our operating companies to the local chapters of Ronald 

McDonald House Charities that serve the communities where we 

operate. RMHC provides resources to hospitalized children and their 

families in more than 60 countries and regions around the world.

Wishing you, your family and your company
the very best for a prosperous New Year!


